
Ardoch Strings: Instrumental Opportunities
Report for Summer (Jan-Mar) 2019

Pupils benefiting from the project
Numbers are currently as follows:

P3s 5
P4s 6  
P5s 3
P6s 4
P7s 4
Total: 22

Ardoch Strings after school club
Ardoch Strings after school club continued this term 
with music, games and ensemble tunes beyond the 
Wednesday curriculum. Two of the sessions were used
for medal assessments. It will not run in the summer 
and Autumn terms as uptake is not so great. (This 
mirrors the PKC policy of running their Central Groups
music ensembles from October to March.)

It was agreed that the Village Hall would start to 
invoice the ADT for hall hire via the Ardoch Strings: 
Instrumental Opportunities project. 

Performances and medals
P6s have done their Silver medal and P5s have done 
their Bronze medal, fulfilling the achievement targets 
for this academic year. 

Violins played at the Scottish Assembly and are 
playing at the end of term service. They have started 
rehearsing for the Guild’s tea in the first week of the 
new term. 

Fiona Chalamanda, 26 March 2018


